
16. THE GROYNES - A PLAN FOR THE FUTURE 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Manager reported, seeking approval to release the draft development plan 

for The Groynes for public comment.  The Committee decided that the development plan for The 
Groynes be advertised for public comment up to 30 October 2001. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


